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Tuesday 17th May 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The whole country is preparing to celebrate the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee and we are joining in with 
these celebrations in the Twos. As part of this, we will be holding a ‘Jubilee’ themed stay and play 
picnic on Wednesday 25th May. We would like to invite you to join your child at the following times: 
 
10.00am – 11.15am – If your child attends a morning session 
2.00pm – 3.15pm – If your child attends an afternoon session 
 
We invite you to bring a small picnic and a blanket to share with your child in our Early Year’s 
garden. This will, of course, be dependent upon the British weather! In the event we need to cancel, 
a text will be sent out.  
 
Children have also been working hard on their own piece of jubilee artwork this half term. These 
will be on display for you to see during our ‘stay and play’ session. However, you also have the 
opportunity to purchase their work, framed, to commemorate this once in a lifetime event. Should 
you wish to do so, please make a donation of £3 via ParentPay by Monday 23rd May, for your 
child’s work to be sent home on Friday 27th May. 
 
We look forward to celebrating with you! 
 
Yours sincerely 

Mrs C Gibbins 

Head of School 
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